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The Marriage Blessing is a beautiful gift that is meant to be shared. That is why Unificationists often feel 
called to spread the values of the Blessing to their families and communities, both locally and globally. 
The process, known as tribal messiahship, can be a challenge. This is especially true in Ghana, where 
cultural factors and competition with other, more widespread religious groups make Unification 
evangelism difficult. 
 
For years, Unificationists in Ghana have promoted their message with little success. That all changed 
when Georges and Josefa Tegha, a New Jersey couple who received the Marriage Blessing in Korea in 
1989, decided to visit. It is the mission of Mr. Tegha, who is Ghanaian, and his wife Josefa, to bring 
Unification family values to as many people as they can. During their recent two-month stay in Ghana, 
the Teghas met with village leaders, tribal chiefs, and government officials to discuss marriage and family 
values. They also blessed a record 45 couples. 
 
To offer ongoing support to the recently blessed couples, the Teghas and other Ghanaian Unificationists 
have created an educational program that promotes Unification family values. The Tegha’s son, is among 
those who will be there for Ghana’s newest Unificationists. 
 
 
 
 


